
 

 

Good afternoon members, 

 

As some of you are aware, the Union has been trying to work out a resolve with the Employer regarding 

equal opportunity for all members to take part in the AWL hybrid model. Many of you are aware that 

ONA has settled and are now working 1 day in the branch each week. CUPE proposed this same 

structure as we thought it was a reasonable ask for all or most of the members. 

We are still working on a resolve however; the Employer is seeking up to 3 days a week and with 

inconsistency depending on Branch. The Union executive is hoping for an equitable resolve. The 

Employer has asked for one more week to review. The Executive at the end of that week will provide the 

end result proposal for feedback from the membership. 

 

Susan Kirkwood 

President CUPE Local 3313 

 


